
>>>  INSPIRING GROWTH, PASSION AND SUCCESS  <<< 

PRINCIPAL’S COMMENT 

DATE EVENT 

2021 

Wed 3 Nov 

Fri 5 Nov 

Mon 8 Nov 

Tues 9 Nov 

Wed 10 Nov 

Fri  12 Nov 

Nov 2021 

Tues 23 Nov 

Tues 30 Nov 

Tues 7 Dec 

Fri 10 Dec 

Mon 13 Dec 

Wed 15 Dec 

2022 

Tues 1 Feb 

 

 

No DHS Technology 

DHS Technology  

Te Kakano swimming (Mon, Wed, Fri) 

Board of Trustees Meeting 

Te Kakano swimming  (Mon, Wed, Fri) 

Te Kakano swimming  (Mon, Wed, Fri) 

Fun Run 

Patrol and Warden’s treat day 

DHS Year 9 Open Day 

Board of Trustees meeting 

Reports to go home 

Class lists to go home/Year 8  dinner 

Term  4 ends at midday 

 

Term 1 starts 

CALENDAR REMINDERS 
 DSS Dental  Clinic closed ph 0800825583 

 Install the School App on your smart phone 

 Technology Fees to be paid 

 Follow us on Facebook 

 Te Kakano swimming starts bring togs and a towel 

 

Laughing with others happens when you tell a 
joke, say something funny or laugh at a mis-
take you have made. Being able to laugh with 
others makes you feel happy. It makes you think that 
you might try that action or skill again so you can get 
better at it.This helps you become a better learner.  

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

Bus Tickets 
Bus tickets are available to purchase from the school office. 

Tēnā koutou katoa Dannevirke South whānau, 
 
There is lots going on at school at the moment with our old 
sheds and pool being removed, a special version of the NZ 
Police Cactus Programme called Mahi Tahi starting, our fun 
run coming up, Minecraft classes occurring and swimming 
starting for our juniors soon just to list a few. At Dannevirke 
South we work hard to develop our students, not just aca-
demically, but also emotionally, physically and socially and 
these programmes are some of the things that support this. 
 
This term we have a school wide focus on Respect. Respect 
for ourselves, each other and for Dannevirke South School. 
Our first challenge is for our students to decrease the num-
ber of incorrect uniform tops, sweatshirts and hats by 40%. 
If they achieve this over the next 2 weeks they will earn a 
morning tea sausage sizzle from the school! We would really 
appreciate your support with this. If you could please ensure 
your children have the correct uniform and are wearing their 
school hat we can help make that BBQ happen! 
 
If your child has not joined our fun run please sign up as 
soon as possible at www.schoolfunrun.co.nz. This really fun 
event raises a large proportion of our fundraising for the 
year (especially a year disrupted by Covid) and we appreci-
ate your support with this.  
 
Thank you to all our families who have helped us follow Lev-
el 2 protocols and are signing in, limiting visits and wearing 
masks when on school grounds. These measures help keep 
all our learners and community safe. The new guidelines will 
mean changes to some of our end of year events with our 
Inter-school events having already been cancelled. We love 
having family and community support at our events but dur-
ing this time we must ask that families do not attend any 
school events.  As soon as we are able to open our events 
to the community we will do so. We will communicate any 
changes with you all and we thank you for your support with 
this. 
 
Our amazing Teacher Aide, Karen Vanner, is leaving us to 
start a new adventure joining family in the Taranaki district.  
We will miss her bright smile but wish her well. Thank you 
Karen for your many years helping support our  tamariki and 
staff at South School. 
 
Nga Mihi 
Caroline Transom 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Menus for Lunch by Libelle can be found on their website 

We have a new Facebook page www.facebook.com/

Dannevirke-South-School-101397252247314.   

DANNEVIRKE SOUTH SCHOOL 
“Inspiring Growth, Passion and Success” 

We are now seeking enrolments for children turning 5 years old in the 2022 

school year. 

Please contact the school office for an enrolment pack before the end of 

October 2021 as we are currently looking at our staffing to ensure we can 

have low numbers in the junior rooms.   

We offer a Transition Programme giving 4-year-olds up to 10 weeks  

transitioning to Dannevirke South School. These visits can be arranged 

through the school office. 

Caroline Transom 

Principal 

Email: office@dannevirkesouth.school.nz for an information pack or con-

tact the school office on 06 374-8915. 

Art Auction  

Saturday 30  October.  

47 The Square Palmerston 

North 4410.   

Gold coin donation (eftpos available)  Viewing from 10am.  

Auction starts at 3pm.  Light refreshments provided.   

Ph 06 359 0495 or email speladd@xtra.co.nz 

Daffodil Day Fundraiser 
 

Well done  South School!  A great team effort, we managed to 
donate $367.30 to our local Cancer Society.   Cherie 
Rissetto their local representative was amazed by our 
generosity. 

Recently all the Year 3 girls had an interesting day 
doing a Self Defence Course with Brie from the 
Women’s Self Defence Network.  The programme 
is funded by the government and is  all about keep-
ing ourselves safe and includes making good and 
bad decisions, talking about early warning signs of 
danger, trusting our instincts, people we can trust 
and when it is okay to do self defence etc.  They 
learnt that self defence moves are only for protec-
tion and not to be used in play—otherwise they turn into bullies.  The 
girls will have brought home some of the work they did and a poster 
about self defence.  They seem to really  enjoy their day and at the 
end of the day they were each given a certificate.  

Demolition has started 

Mahi Tahi Rewards 

School Uniform 

Please ensure our students are wearing the correct school uni-
form.  Hats can be purchased for $12.00 from the school office. 

http://www.schoolfunrun.co.nz/
http://www.facebook.com/Dannevirke-South-School-101397252247314
http://www.facebook.com/Dannevirke-South-School-101397252247314
mailto:office@dannevirkesouth.school.nz

